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23rd February 2024      

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
MOTHERS DAY ASSEMBLY FRIDAY 8th MARCH 9.15AM 

 
On Friday 8th March, EYFS and KS1 will be leading a Mother’s Day assembly at 9.15am. 
 
Family members are welcome to join us for the assembly in the school hall. The PTFA will be in 
the hall selling hot drinks. We hope you are able to share in the special celebration with the 
children.  
 
 

EASTER BONNET PARADE Thursday 21st  MARCH 9.15AM 

 
On Thursday 21s March, EYFS and KS1 will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade at 9.15am. 
 
Family members are welcome to watch the Parade in the school hall. The PTFA will be in the 
hall selling hot drinks.  
 
The EYFS and KS1 staff are asking all children to create an Easter bonnet at home and bring it 
into school no later than Monday 18th March. If you need any help with your Easter Bonnet or 
have any questions, please speak to any of the EYFS and KS1 staff.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H Rigby 
Principal  
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